
Notice of Motion submitted by Councillor Kerr regarding Lakeview Park 
 

Whereas, The Lakeshore Parks Master Plan, the Lakeview Park/West Beach Master 
Plan recommend a multi-year strategic plan for funding the Regional Park; 

And Whereas, The Waterfront Park Report to Council in September 2020 for $1.5 mil to 
be put into reserves each year for the next 6 to 8 years; 

And Whereas, Lakeshore Council has not given specific direction to Administration to 
make a multi-year savings plan;  

Be it resolved that, Council direct Administration to develop a funding model to deliver 
Lakeshore’s Waterfront Park, to be presented to Council in the draft 2023 Budget with a 
goal of Constructing first phase in 2023. 


